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Information Commissioner reference: 

Dear-

Freedom of Information request - Access Decision 

This letter refers to your request received on 20 October 2016, seeking access under the 
Freedom of Information Act 1982 (the FOi Act) to the following documents: 

All correspondence to and from the departmental secretary managing the Nauru files review 
from October 20 to the date the review was finalised in 2017. 

Authority to make decision 

I am an officer authorised under section 23 of the FOi Act to make decisions in respect of requests 
to access documents or to amend or annotate Departmental records. 

Information considered 

In reaching my decision, I have considered the following: 
• the terms of your request
• the information relevant to the request and to a similar request lodged by you
• the FOi Act
• Guidelines published by the Office of the Information Commissioner under section 93A of the

FOi Act (the FOi Guidelines)
• advice from Departmental officers with responsibility for matters relating to the documents

which you sought access to
• the Department's guidance material on the FOi Act.

Decision and reasons 

The Department has located two documents relevant to the scope of your request. I have decided 
to release the two documents in part with exemptions, in accordance with s.47F (Personal 
information] of the FOi Act. 










